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Daisy Class

Our focus this week
We have have read the story 

'The Leaf Man' by Lois Ehlert. 
We have looked at the different 
colours and colours in leaves and 

talked about how they fall down in 
autumn. We have had a go at 

making our own leaf man.   

Parent consultations  
NEXT WEEK

Monday 12th (9am-1:30pm) 
Wednesday 14th (4pm-7pm)  
Thursday 15th (2.30pm-6pm)

Please note Daisy Class 
closes at 2.10pm on 

Thursday 15th October

Notes
We have been enjoying the rainy 
days this week. Please bring in 

named wellington boots for when 
it is raining.

Please ensure everything is named. 
It is much easier for us not to 

lose jumpers and hats when they 
are named. Thank you :) 

Home Learning
We have really enjoyed learning 
about ourselves in our topic 'All 

About Me!'. We would love it if you 
could make a poster together 'All 
About Me!' It can include pictures 

from birth to now, pictures of 
favourite things or anything else you 
would like to include! We will share 
these together in class and make a  

display in the classroom too! 

Reminders
We are still waiting on some 
photographs of adults who 

will be collecting your 
children. It is really 

important that we have 
photos of every adult that 

will collect.

Next week
We will continue to explore Autumn 
and the story 'Leaf Man'. We will go 
on a leaf hunt around the school. We 

will be exploring autumnal colours 
through paint.  We will also be 
getting creative with some fun 

Autumn craft activities. 


